
City of Sullivan City 
 

 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

Monday, December 20, 2021 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Sullivan 
City, in numbers which may constitute a quorum, may participate in Curbside 
Christmas Toy Give Away event on Monday, December 20, 2021 starting at 

5:00pm at Sullivan City Municipal Park 500 cenizo Dr Sullivan City, Tx. 
 
 
 
 

No action will be taken by the City of Sullivan City Council Regarding City 
Business during this event. 

 
 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 
1 the undersigned authority, certify that I posted a true and correct of the Notice of Possible Quorum at Sullivan City Temporary 
Location Bulletin Board located at 500 Cenizo Dr, at the City Website page at www.sullivancity.org and said notice was posted 
December 17, 2021 at 12pm. In accordance with chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code.  

 
 
 

________________________________________ 
Melissa Y. Rocha 

Interim City Secretary  
 


